
   
 

   
 

 PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS,  

13 NEW ROAD, STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 
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 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Kathryn Sargent.  

Easter Sunday - 16th/17th April 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 16th 

April 

7-30PM 

 

 

Lawenzina Fernandez Easter Vigil 

 

 

Easter Sunday Sun 17th 8-30AM 

 

11-00AM 

Alan Jones 

 

People of the Parish 

Mon 18th 9-00AM Intentions of Paul and Liz Hingley  

Tues 19th 12-30PM Catherine Asmah  

Wed 20th 9-00AM Mary Lee  

Thurs 21st 9-00AM Tom Connelly  

Fri 22nd 9-00AM 

 

7-00PM 

Pate Family deceased 

 

Holy Souls 

 

Sat 23rd 

 

10-00am 

 

5-00PM 

Pat Maxwell 

 

Intentions of Mervyn Lodge 

 

 

Second Sunday of Easter 
Sun 24th 
 

8-30AM  
 
11-00AM 

Frederick Abbiss (Anniversary) 
 
People of the Parish 

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 221 OF THE MASS BOOK 
Collection at Easter Vigil and Easter Sunday Masses is the offering to the Parish Priest.   

Envelopes are available in the porch. 
 

Happy Easter everyone.  Every day this week (known as the Easter Octave) is a continuing celebration of 

the Lord’s resurrection, and I would like to invite everyone, especially those who were unable to attend on 

Easter Day, to come to Mass this week, as a joyful thanksgiving to God for the resurrection of our Lord, and 

His promise of eternal life. Many thanks for your Eater offerings, cards, and gifts.  

CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am. Also, confession is available after any Mass. Please speak to 
one of the stewards.  
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday ADORATION – After Mass on Saturday morning.  
ADULT INSTRUCTION –  
GROWING IN FAITH; No Bible study this week. Restart Wednesday 27th April 10am and 7pm in the parish 
centre. 
NEXT SUNDAY; Divine Mercy Devotions at 2-40pm. 
 
CATHOLIC POST NEWSPAPER – please tick the sheet in the porch if you would like us to place an order for this free 
paper 

http://www.olas.org.uk/
http://www.mcnmedia/
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LENT, HOLY WEEK AND EASTER – Thank you to everyone who contributed in some way to our Masses and Services 

during Lent, Holy Week and Easter. To our readers, musicians, extraordinary ministers of Communion, Altar Servers, 

all Choir and Music group members, Coffee rota teams. Steve and his team for decorating the Church so beautifully 

and our stewards.   

                                                                                                        

ARCHDIOCESE OF BIRMINGHAM PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM – SATURDAY 14TH MAY 2022 - The diocesan day 

pilgrimage to Walsingham takes place on Saturday 14th May – Fr Philip is the pilgrimage organiser. 7am – Coach 

departs, 12noon – Arrival at the Shrine, 1pm – Pilgrimage Mass, 3pm – Procession to the priory ruins, and prayers at 

the site of the Holy House, 5pm – Depart, 10pm – Arrive home.  Cost - £25 for adults, £10 for children of school age, 

servers go free.  There is a sign-up sheet in the Church porch.  

 

TODDLER GROUP - Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details. 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – the club will be serving lunch this Wednesday 20th April at 1pm. To book at place please 
contact Elaine on 07941 833026 by Monday 18th April.  
 
A SPONSORED WALK ON THE FEAST OF ST GEORGE - Saturday April 23rd, 2022 – If you wish to join this walk, please 

contact Glyn Lewis on 01562 886526 or email glewis525@yahoo.co.uk Registration and sponsor forms are available 

in the porch. 

 
INVITATION TO AFTERNOON TEA - On Wednesday 27th April, Sixth Form students from Hagley Catholic High School 
are hosting an afternoon tea in the Parish Centre from 1.30pm -3pm. This is open to all parishioners of Our Lady and 
All Saints and is free of charge. If you would like to book a place, please email rmiastowski@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk or 
alternatively leave a voicemail on the school office number: 01562 883193. 
 
HARVINGTON HALL - Our Catholic historic house, is fully open again Weds-Sun for tours & events. There’s plenty 

going on. No entry fee to visit garden & cafe. Please see the website www.harvingtonhall.co.uk 

 
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 
 
MESSAGE OF THANKS FROM THE FOODBANK - During the months of January, February, and March you so 
generously gave 721kgs of food to help us meet the needs of 397 adults and 201 children in our local area. Thank 
you so much and every blessing to you all. From all the team at Replenish.  SHORTAGES THIS WEEK – Breakfast 
cereals (Small Packs), Milk (Long life) 1L cartons, Tinned meat (Corned Beef, Ham), Veg Ready meals (Veg Tinned 
Pie/Veg Chilli/Veg Curry), Jars of Coffee, Packet Mash Potato/Tinned Potato, Fruit Juice (Long Life) 1L Cartons, Toilet 
Rolls, Shampoo. Deodorant (Roll on), Washing up liquid. We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-
00am – 12-30pm. Please drop your donations to the back door of the parish centre.   
 
PARISH DONATIONS – Due the recent weather, we have needed to carry out repairs to the Church roof at a cost of 

£3000.  Any donations received will be put towards this.  We are very grateful to everyone who has donated over the 

last few weeks.    

 

GUIDANCE/REGULATIONS - Face coverings are now optional, but we would strongly encourage you to wear one 
whilst in Mass. This is for the protection of others and to make those still anxious feel more comfortable.  Some 
pews will still be closed to give you the option to social distance is you prefer.  Please continue to sanitise when you 
enter Church.   Communion will still be given under one kind and our ministers will sanitise and wear masks. The 
collection baskets will still be at the door, and not taken around during the service.  
 
STANDING ORDERS – Please do consider paying your donation/collection to the Church via standing order, so we 
can reduce our bank charges. If you are interested, please contact Sarah in the parish office. 
 
HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL a member of the Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company and is seeking a 

Foundation Governor to join its Local Governing Body.  For further information, please contact the Clerk to Hagley 

LGB, Mrs Stella Batson at clerk@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk for an application form. 
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